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Scheels Aim High Big Sky  

Aquatic and Recreation Facility  

Ribbon Cutting and Opening Postponed 

Great Falls Park and Recreation 

 
Great Falls, Montana – Due to a glitch with the electrical system 

that is beyond the control of the contractor and owner, the ribbon cutting and 

tours for the Scheels Aim High Big Sky Recreation Center that was 

scheduled for Friday, June 28, 2024 has been postponed.  Along with this, the 

opening of the facility that was scheduled for Saturday, June 29, 2024 has 

been postponed as well. 

Once we have a clear fix and for definitive information for the 

situation, we will publish a new date for the ribbon cutting and opening of the 

facility.  We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. 

For more information on the grand opening and ribbon cutting follow 

the department on Facebook, or contact Great Falls Park and Recreation 

Office Administration office (406) 771-1265.  
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